
roclamationP
In Honor Of

National Engineers Week 2024
Welcome to the Future

WHEREAS, Engineers use their scientific and technical knowledge and skills in 
creative and innovative ways to fulfill society’s needs; and

WHEREAS, Engineers face the major technological challenges of our time – from 
rebuilding towns devastated by natural disasters, cleaning up the 
environment, and assuring safe, clean, and efficient sources of energy 
to designing information systems that will speed our country into the 
future; and,

WHEREAS, Engineers are encouraging our young math and science students to 
realize the practical power of their knowledge; and, 

WHEREAS, The Village of Sugar Grove’s Village Engineer, Brian Schiber, is a perfect 
example of why we celebrate National Engineers Week; and, 

WHEREAS, The Village of Sugar Grove is home to Engineering Enterprises, Inc., 
which has provided services to multiple municipalities for over 50 years; 
and, 

WHEREAS, We will look more than ever to engineers and their knowledge and skills 
to meet the challenges of the twenty-first century.

 NOW THEREFORE, I, Jennifer Konen, President of the Village of Sugar Grove, on behalf 
of the Board of Trustees and its citizens, do hereby proclaim the week of February 18 – 
24, 2024 to be National Engineers Week in the Village of Sugar Grove, Illinois. 

                  Dated this 20 th day of February 2024

President, Jennifer Konen

Trustee, Matthew Bonnie Trustee, Sean Herron Trustee, Heidi Lendi

Trustee, Sean Michels Trustee, Michael Schomas Trustee, James F. White
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